
 
 
 

 
   
 
 

Do you know where your main shut off valve is? Does it 
work? When was the last time you had it checked? In 
case of an emergency be sure you know where your 

main shut off is & that it is in working condition. 

 

Watch your water pressure this time of year! The first sign of a frozen pipe is restricted 

water flow. If you notice this, be sure to act quickly and call a professional. 
 

If you think you have a frozen/burst pipe call a licensed plumber. If you 

locate the frozen section of pipe and try to thaw it yourself, be sure to 

take the following precautions to protect yourself and your property: Do 

not use an open flame. You risk setting your property on fire, and 

overheating one area can cause the pipe to burst. Place a warm towel or 

rag around the pipe. 

 

Hours of Operation: 
Monday-Friday 8:30am-5:30pm 
Saturday 9:00am-1:00pm 
24 Hour Emergency Service!  
 

 

71 Bannard Street  
Freehold, NJ 07728 
732-294-7971 Office  
John Caballero Lic #9589 
Michael Caballero Lic #9819 
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